





Old Business
e Discussion of requests to homeowners who rent their homes
o A notice with this request was sent to all homeowners with invoices for the
2024-2025 annual as  isments. Ms. Jenkins reported that one response has
been received thus far.

New B1 n

¢ Discussion regarding homeowner who painted exterior brick, after the
ACC denied a request for the brick to be painted.

e Mr. Wright stated that the ACC will begin posting signs in
homeowners’ yards to indicate that ongoing modifications were
approved by the ACC.

o The Board discussed signs in homeowners” yards that are not
permitted under the covenants, bylaws, and/or board rules.

e Mr. Pratt pointed out that the towing signs at the common areas
regarding removal of unauthorized vehicles may need to be updated.

o Georgia law currently requires the signs to list the fees
associated with telling the storage of vehicles.

e The Board discussed obtaining signs for all pools, notifying
individuals that photo identification is required. The idea of postis
“No Trespassing” signs at the pools was also discussed.

o Mr. Gentry stated that “No Trespassing” signs should also be
posted at the entrances to the parking lots for all common
areas.

. The Board discussed implementation of the pool monitor program.

A i~ rnment

. motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Mr. Wright, and
seconded by Mr. Pratt.

*  The meeting was adjourned by Clay Gentry, President, at 7:38pm.
* The next Board is scheduled for 6/18/2024 @ 6:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

l_jrank Pratt III (Secr - yi
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